
Kit List for Culmington Manor Residential Visit – 25th – 27th March 2024 

All items should be labelled with your child’s name 

For the first day of the residential: 

• Children should wear comfortable clothing and footwear, as well as a coat appropriate for 
the weather on the day. Shoes or trainers suitable for walking, (no sandals or open toe or 
backless shoes) should also be worn.  

• Please also send sun hats and apply sun cream if the weather looks sunny. 
• Children will also require a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks). Please send lunches 

in a named plastic bag and ensure that all contents are disposable (preferably recyclable), 
so that we don’t need to carry around empty containers. 

• Children should also bring their usual water bottle. 
• Children may bring something for the journey, such as a card game, note book etc. 
• Children will need a named rucksack for the journey both to and from Culmington Manor 

 
For the two-night stay, your child should also pack: 
 

• Freshly-laundered sleeping bag 
• Pillow and freshly-laundered pillowcase 
• Pyjamas / nightwear 
• Towel x 2 (one for showering, one in case of wet activities) 
• Flannel / soap / shower gel 
• Tooth brush and toothpaste 
• Shampoo / Conditioner / Hairbrush / Hair ties for long hair. 
• Clothes for Day 2 and 3: comfortable outdoor clothes including: 

• 3 pairs of long trousers, leggings or jogging bottoms (not jeans)  
• 2 t-shirts and 2 long sleeved t-shirts 
• 2 warm jumpers  
• 4 sets of underwear 
• 4 pairs of socks 

• Waterproof boots for wet weather / messy activities (not wellies) 
• Outdoor trainers for dry weather 
• Indoor trainers for indoor activities 
• Waterproof coat and warm hat / gloves (if necessary) 
• Waterproof trousers 
• Sun hat and sun screen 
• Large plastic bag for any dirty or damp clothes 
• Slippers 
• Dressing gown or cosy jumper for bedtime 
• ‘Comfort item’ such as a teddy 
• Bedtime reading book 
• Torch. 

 
One small-wheeled suitcase or large bag would be best for luggage, as the children will need to 
move their own luggage.  Space in bedrooms is limited, so please avoid anything that is 
unnecessarily bulky. 
Please ensure that this is labelled with your child’s name and the school name. 
 

Please note that children are not permitted to bring mobile phones or other personal 
electronics. 

 


